
8/18/22 Conservation Committee Meeting Minutes 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:10pm 

Those in attendance were Chad Decker, Kate Champney, Robyn Sweeney-Blaise, Everett Blaise, and 

Meadow Wysocki. 

 

The agenda for the evening was accepted. 

 

The April minutes are still waiting on Alison Parodi to complete before we can accept the minutes.  The 

June minutes were read by Kate and a fix was needed to the town forester's name from Marston to 

Klemarczyk, after which Kate moved to accept the minutes as amended and Chad seconded it.  Motion 

passed 3-0.                                                 

 

The Town Forester is out west fighting wild fires, and thus the Barton trail is on hold until his return. 

 

Chairman responsibilities were discussed.  Chad and the committee agreed to share any responsibilities 

that the chair, Alison, might not be able to get to.  Suggestion was made to define roles and look up the 

group charter for guidance.  Duties include at least: Annual site evaluations, perambulation of the town 

borders, wetland development approvals, Earth Day clean-up, projects such as the cemetery fence, 

maintaining the town forest trails, etc. 

 

Conservation easement reports need to be completed - Chad, Robyn, and Alison all have one to finish 

and submit by next meeting. 

 

Emele property site visit was discussed and tentatively scheduled for August 23 or 24.                                                           

 

The next meeting is 9/15/22 at 6pm. 

 

Robyn made a motion to adjourn, Chad seconded.  The motion passed 3-0.                                                                                                                                                               

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10.        


